
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RGS/51/2022-23 

27.07.2022 
 
 

PTM CIRCULAR 
GRADE –NUR to 12 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings! 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the Parent Teacher meeting on 30th July 2022 

(Saturday). To foster effective communication and progress, you are requested 

to meet the class teacher/ subject teachers. This endeavor is to apprise and orient 

the parents about the performance of the students. You will receive the schedule 

in your Class Whatsapp group. 

 

If your ward is accompanying for the PTM then it is must for him/ her to 

be in complete school uniform. 

 

Looking forward for your kind cooperation and unstinted 

support rendered as always. Stay Healthy Stay Safe. 

 

 
 
 

Warm Regards 

 
Ms. Richa Sharma     

(Principal) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


